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I oppose the Altice/Service Electric acquisition without proper updating of our internet technology.  The ability to
function the way that society & government mandates with “virtual” life is IMPOSSIBLE at <1 mbps. That is an
actual reading on our computer. 
5 people in our house....3 in school & 2 adults trying to work from home, watch Netflix, listen to Alex. Impossible. 
This lack of internet capability drives our property values down. 
Help with an tech update would benefit everyone.

Thank you.

Lisa Siebens
12 Ivan Road
Knowlton, NJ 07832
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